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Notice of an extension of the public comment period associated with the Municipal Harbor Plan 
Amendment for the Charlestown Navy Yard to August 10, 2007. 

This Amendment, consisting of a Waterfront Activatiorl Network Pluri for the Chcrrlestowri Navy 
Yard and a Water-Dependent Use Manage~nent P1i11i for the Charlestonw NLILT Yard, was 
submitted by the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) pursuant to the requirements of the 
Secretary's Decisior~0 1 1  City of Bostori Keqrtcsr for Approvcrl of the Bosron Hurbo~park Plari, 
dated May 22, 1991, and the Municipal Harbor Planning Regulations, 301 CMR 23.00. It was 
noticed in the E~~vironmentc~lMoriitor on June 11, 2007 with the requisite public comment period 
closing on July 1 1, 2007. 

Based on public request and in accordance with 301 CMR 23.04, the Secretary of the Executive 
Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EEA) has extended the public comment period for 
the Charlestown Navy Yard MHP Amendment thirty (30) days. Public comments on the MHP 
Amendment will now be accepted until August 10, 2007 and should be addressed to: CZM, 25 1 
Causeway Street, Boston, MA 021 14-2136, Attn: Charlestown Navy Yard. 
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